
                                      Central Cattledog Association
Minutes of the CCA Board of Directors meeting
December 14th, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by Randy Mooney, President.
Board members present by roll call:  Randy Mooney, Steve Knipmeyer, Shorty Guerin, Aimee Nelson, Angie Brooks,  Ron Long and Dan Haley.  Rick Morgan and Jeremy McBride were absent. 
Randy Mooney, president, called for a motion to approve the minutes from the November 9th, 2023 meeting of the CCA board.  Aimee Nelson moved that the minutes be approved as written.  The motion was seconded by Ron Long and approved unanimously.
Aimee Nelson, treasurer, presented the treasurers report.  There is $9111.01 in the CCA account with Arvest.  Also, Aimee Nelson stated that since all signers would need to come to the new bank to sign, that for now the CCA account will remain at Arvest.   
Old Business
There was discussion of the new young dogs class.  It was decided that the name will be the 1st Annual Breeder Showcase as suggested by Shorty Guerin.  Birth date for dogs entered will be on or after September 1st of 2021.  Randy Mooney, president, appointed Shorty Guerin chairman of the organizational committee to write rules for the Breeder Showcase.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]There was discussion of the year end trial.  Randy Mooney and Aimee Nelson are going to check with a couple other possible locations and report back to the board.  
New business
A novice handler, after reviewing the CCA rules about the horseback class, has stated that he wants to run for horseback points just with the CCA.  As the rules state that he can run the CCA has no problem with him running, just wanted him to be aware that it may cost him his novice status with other clubs which the CCA would have to honor.  The handler will be notified of this.
Randy Mooney, President, called for a motion to adjourn.  Angie Brooks moved that the meeting be adjourned.  The motion was seconded by Shorty Guerin and approved unanimously.
The next meeting of the CCA Board is scheduled for Thursday, January 11th, 2024  at 07:00 pm by teleconference.




